
 

Protection of Personal  

Information Policy 

 

 

 

Logistique Canamex Inc. and Canaroute Inc. support the new legislative provisions regarding the 

protection of personal information in the private sector, also known as Bill 25. This reform 

modernizes the rules protecting personal information in Quebec to better adapt to the new 

challenges posed by the current digital and technological environment. The implementation of 

this law begins on September 22, 2022, and will gradually extend until September 22, 2024. 

 

Logistique Canamex Inc. and Canaroute Inc. have always been concerned with establishing and 

applying rules and procedures for collecting, using, disclosing, and retaining personal information. 

All aim to prevent unauthorized access to confidential personal information collected from 

customers, partners and employees. 

 

If you have any questions about our privacy policy information, you can contact Ms. Sylvie 

Giguère, controller and responsible of the Protection of Personal Information Policy. 

 

*It is important to note that despite all the measures put in place to protect the personal 

information we hold, there is a risk that these pieces of information may be intercepted by third 

parties during an unauthorized intrusion into our computer systems. 

 


